
March 17th, 1927

77. J. Wright, Esq.,
Secretary, Executive Committee, 
Macdonald College, Cue.

Dear Mr. Wright
With reference to the inquiry 

contained in your letter of March 15th the 
Principal has asked me to say that he gathered 
from the letter of His Honour, the Lieutenant- 
Governor, that the medals offered are for this 
year as well as future years.

Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary.


